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DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA DEPARTMENT OF MENTAL HEALTH
CONTRACTS AND PROCUREMENT ADMINISTRATION

64 NEW YORK AVENUE, NE, 4™ FLOOR, WDC 20002
PHONE: 202 671-3171 ¢ FAX: 202 671-3395

October 6, 2009

TO ALL PROSPECTIVE VENDORS:

REQUEST FOR QUOTE NUMBER RM-09-RFQ-182-BY4-RKG
FOR OPTICAL SERVICES HAS BEEN CANCELLED

This solicitation which closed on Monday, September 28, 2009 has been cancelled. The
Department of Mental Health does anticipate releasing another solicitation for this requirement.
For further information, contact:

Samuel J. Feinberg, CPPO, CPPB
Director, Contracts and Procurement
Agency Chief Contracting Officer
D.C. Department of Mental Health
64 New York Ave., NE, 4™ Floor

- Washington, DC 20002
Phone: (202) 671-3188
Fax: (202) 671-3395
E-mail: Samuel.Feinberg@dc.gov




